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“We are here to learn” 

 

12 March 2021 
 
Tena tatou katoa, 
 
What a cracker Friday to end this 
week? Sun is shining, birds are singing, 
cicadas are chirping! Just a lovely way 
to head into the weekend. 
 
SCHOOL UNIFORM 
As we head into the cooler, wetter 
months, I encourage you to purchase 
our school jerseys. These are very 
warm and continue the pride that our 
kids enjoy knowing they are from 
Crawshaw.  
 
CLASSROOM SPACES 
Earlier this week I informed the 
teachers where they will be located as 
we await the renovation of block B and 
the location of our 2 new modular 
buildings to the front and rear of the 
school. Teams are now discussing 
their transition through to these 
spaces. Most of these discussions will 
centre on the adults working in and 
around those spaces. 
 
WEEKEND WORK 
This weekend a large group of local 
church volunteers will be onsite 
finishing some garden tasks for us. 
Thank you all for your wonderful 
actions in our school community. 
 
GREEN TICKETS 
We have noticed a huge increase in 
the green tickets arriving at our office.  
 

These are handed out to students who 
have shown the school values of being 
respectful, being responsible and a 
learner. This means our kids positive 
behaviour is on the rise! 
 
COVID 19 
Please continue to scan wherever you 
are, practice good coughing etiquette, 
wash hands regularly and if you're 
feeling crook, seek medical advice. 
 
Finally, the NRL season began last 
night with a great game. Hopefully my 
Warriors side can start off the season 
with a good win. Enjoy the weekend with 
your treasures 

Robert Clarke 
 
 

 
Student Conferences 

These are on Monday 15th March  
from 1.30pm to 6.15.  

Students will be released to go home at 
12.50pm so please arrange alternative 
care for your child/ren. If you haven’t 
received your appointment, please 
contact the Office or contact us on 

Facebook.  
 
 

 
Zoo Trip 

The Year 3/4 Zoo Trip is happening on 
Tuesday the 16th March. Please make 
sure your child is here on time as the 

bus will be departing at 9:15am 
 
 

 
Facebook 

Keep an eye on our Facebook page for 
updates! 

 
 

 Teacher Only Day 
We have a Teacher Only Day coming 
up on the ​12th of April​. School will be 

closed for the day. After school 
program will not be running on this 
day either. Please ensure you make 

arrangements for your children  
 
   

Uniforms 
With winter fast approaching a 

School polar fleece and beanie is 
highly recommended.  Direct Group 

Uniforms offer a layby service so 
please contact them for more 

information - 847 6664 
ALL ​students must be in a school 

uniform.   ​Students are not permitted 
to wear non-uniform items 

. 
 

 
Easter in the Park 

The Good News Community Centre 
and St Marks Church are looking 

forward to their annual Easter in the 
park event which they invite you to be 

part of on Sunday 28th March at 
Dominion Park from 3.00-5.00pm. This 
free event will have bouncy castles, 

easter egg hunt, face painting, food, 
competitions, prizes and lots of fun. If 
it is raining it will be at the Good News 

Community Centre on the corner of 
Dominion Rd and Breckons Ave ​.  

 
 

 

Vege Gardens 
Do you want a raised garden bed in 
your backyard and to be shown how 

to grow your own food - ​for free​?  
 

We have an amazing lady, Chelsey, 
who has started a great program for 
those who want to learn. Garden box, 
seedlings/seed and support is free. 

If you’re keen and prepared to do the 
mahi to maintain it, come along to an 

info session at Crawshaw School, 
2:30-3:00pm Wednesday 17 March. 

If you can’t make this time, call 
Chelsey on 0211508223 or email 

gardensforgoodnz@gmail.com ​ for 
more info and to sign up. 

 
After School Program 

We are currently at capacity so are 
not taking any new enrolments for 

this program. Once construction has 
been completed in the new classes, 
more spaces will become available. 

 
 

Breakfast Club 
If your child is in need of breakfast, 

this will be open from 7:30 - 8:30 each 
day in the School Hall. 
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Upcoming Events 
 

March 

 
 

April 

 
On Tuesday Afternoons, students get the opportunity to experience a range of 
different games and activities. Check out some of the things that they've been 

up to! 

  

Mon  Tue  Wed  Thur  Fri  Sat  Sun 

8 
 

9  10  11  12  13  14 
 

15 
Goal Setting 
Meetings  
12:50pm finish 

16 
Year 3/4 Zoo 
Trip 

17  18  19  20  21 

22  23  24 
BoT Meeting 

25  26  27  28 
 

29 
Duffy 
Assembly 1:30 

30 
 

31         

Mon  Tue  Wed  Thur  Fri  Sat  Sun 

      1  2 
Public Holiday 
(Easter) 

3  4 
 

5 
Public Holiday 
(Easter) 

6 
Public Holiday 
(Easter) 

7  8  9  10  11 

12 
Teacher Only 
Day 

13  14  15  16 
Term 1 Ends 

17  18 

19  20  21  22  23  24  25 

26  27  28  29  30     


